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Are you taking breaks throughout the day? 
 

It's very important that we take breaks 
throughout the day whilst we are learning and 

working from home so that our homes don't 
become a place of stress.  

Make sure your children (and yourselves) are 
taking breaks for exercise and wellness.  

Remember to switch those screens off and  
enjoy the sun when and while we can. 

 

Science with Miss Lawson 

Despite being at home Miss Lawson’s class have continued their        
exploration of changing materials in Science. This week the children 
made lava lamps using oil, water, food colouring and an aspirin. 

Return to School Advice 
Last week the Premier announced that stay-at-home orders for Regional NSW have been extended until Friday 10 September 
2021 and that a staged return to school would happen from October 25th. However, if stay-at-home orders are lifted in regional 
NSW before the end of Term 3, schools in those areas can expect to return to face-to-face teaching and learning at Level 3. This 
means that all staff and students will be expected to be at school with visitors and activities limited.  
We will keep you informed as more news becomes available but at this stage, we are still under stay at home orders.  
Once again can I say a very big thank you to all parents for your efforts to ensure learning continues for our students. We appreciate 
your support. Well done to the children for the quality work we are receiving. We miss you all and can’t wait to see you. 

Thank you .. 

To parents who have sent in photos of their children 
working from home. 

The photos have been combined to create a number 
of videos which have been posted on our Facebook 
page.  

This week the children and staff were asked to send 
in a photo of themselves with their pet. We received 
some wonderful pet pics. Here is a selection of a few. 



Zoom Guide for Parents 
As you would be aware, our teachers are using Zoom to help keep students 
connected. See these helpful images which includes a guide for parents, as 
well as some dos and don’ts for the students.  
Please discuss these with your child to help make the Zoom experience      
successful for everyone involved. 

Above: Ruby’s  wonderfully creative 
Scarecrow  and right, her Fireworks 

science experiment 

Madison’s Mum and Dad were so 
impressed with her independent 

work habits that they  rewarded her 
with a special certificate 


